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Attendance 

 

1st - R & Y3  100%! 

2nd - Y2– 99.4% 

3rd - Y6– 99.1% 

4th - Y5– 95.8% 

5th - Y1– 94.6% 

6th - Y4 – 91.8% 

 

Well done Y2 
who won this 

term’s 
attendance 

award!  

 

  

Trinity Academy St Chad’s 
 

Upper Green Lane 
Hove Edge 
Brighouse 
HD6 2PA 

 
Tel:  01484 712361 

Email:  contactus@stchads.trinitymat.org 

Follow us on Twitter 
and Facebook! 

@TrinityAcadStC 

PE & Swimming 
Dates  

 

PE dates will be 
confirmed in week 1 of 
the new school year. 

Thank you. 
 

 

Dinner Menu 

 Sep 4th  

WEEK  1 

After School Clubs 
 
 
 
 
 

After School Clubs will 
start in week 2 of the 

new school year– we will 
write to you towards the 
end of the summer with 

details of these. 
 

Thank you. 

END OF YEAR AWARDS: 
 

MOTIVATION AWARD: Poppy L, Y4 for having an 
intrinsic love of learning that she takes out of the 
classroom. She is always eager to learn more and extend 
her knowledge. 

ARTICULATE AWARD: Nancy R, Y6 for growing into a 
confident speaker, who captures the interest of her 
audience. 

RESILIENCE AWARD: Harrison L, Y5 - When faced with 
challenges, he gets on with it and thinks carefully about 
the mountains he may have to climb.  

CO-OPERATIVE AWARD: Daniel C, Y6 for being a true 
team player– always thinking of others before himself and 
ensuring that everyone is included.  

WELLBEING AWARD: Alfie S, YR for being very 
conscious of how he feels, and what he needs to do to 
stay healthy. He shows a lot of care for his friends and 
other living things.  

CORE VALUES AWARD: Olivia L, Y2 for being a 
fantastic role model and exemplifying our core values of 
empathy, honesty, respect and motivation.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 “Proud to be 
Growing and  
Succeeding 

Together’‘ 

Key email addresses:  

sendco@stchads.trinitymat.org  

pastoral@stchads.trinitymat.org 



 

 
 
 
 
 
Year 1:  
 Henry 
 Alexandra 
 Jude 
 
Year 2: TTRS  
  Iris 
  Alex 
  Maddy 
 

Year 3:  
   Ernest 
   Amber 
   Emma 
 
Year 4: 
   Harry S 
   Max 
   Jesper 

Year 5: 
   Jayden 
   Archie 
   Dylan 
 
Year 6: 
   Oscar 
   Isaac 
   Phoebe 

STARS OF THE WEEK: 

Reception - Alfie  for making absolutely 
amazing progress in phonics. He has worked 
so hard and is so determined to succeed! 

Year 1 -  Kyla  for  being a superstar in 
every single lesson! You are a wonderful role 
model and  a kind and caring friend to 
everyone.  

Year 2 - James L for  always trying his best 
and being a fantastic role model in the 
classroom and around school.  

Year 3 . Beau for  her superb performance 
as Tinkerbell and her great conversations in 
Spanish. Well done Beau!  

Year 4 - Jesper  for  his amazing volcano 
demonstration, complete with eruption! Also, 
for his great attitude to learning, listening 
carefully to advice to improve his work. Well 
done!  Also Zara  for  her super homework 
project on volcanoes which she presented 
confidently to the whole class - a future 
teacher! Also, for the kindness and empathy 
she shows to others.   

Year 5 - Emilie  for  being a star pupil all 
year round. The progress you’ve made this 
year in all aspects of school life has been 
outstanding! You will be great in year 6!  

Year 6 - Phoebe  for  an excellent attitude 
towards your learning this year . You are an 
absolute star who has 
worked hard across all areas 
of the curriculum!  

 

 

An exciting summer ahead... 

This summer sees the development of our 
brand new EYFS outdoor classroom– we 
cannot wait to officially open it; it’s going to 
be amazing!  
We cannot wait to see our new Reception 
intake using it in September!  

100% Attendance  
Congratulations to all our pupils who have 
achieved 100% attendance this year! Well 
done and keep up the fantastic work!  
 

Frankie Y6 
Cian Y6  
Isla S Y6  
Huey Y5 
Lucie Y5 

Joseph Y5  
Casper Y5 
George Y5 

Elsa Y4  
Noah Y3 
Lyra Y2  

Jacob Y1 

Miss Ahmed 

We are thrilled to share the wonderful news that Miss Ahmed 
will be tying the knot over the summer and will return in 
September as Mrs Kelly!  
 
We wish her all the happiness in this new chapter of her life 
and wish her all the best for such an exciting summer!  
 
Good luck, Miss Ahmed!  

Mrs Farmer 

With mixed emotions, we say goodbye to  Mrs. Farmer who 
will be leaving us to embark on an exciting journey. She is 
headed to Thailand to teach and support some of Bangkok's 
most vulnerable young people.  
 
We are incredibly proud of her decision to make a positive 
impact on the lives of others and wish her all the best in this 
new endeavour. Mrs. Farmer's dedication and passion will 
undoubtedly leave a lasting impact on both our school 
community and those she will teach abroad.  
 
We will miss you, Mrs Farmer!  

Year 6 

As the end of the school year approaches, we bid farewell to 
our remarkable Year 6 pupils with a mixture of pride and 
sadness. You have made us immensely proud with your 
determination, hard work, and achievements throughout 
your time with us.  
 
As you embark on this new chapter of your academic 
journey, moving on to secondary school, we want to wish 
you all the best of luck. Remember that the lessons you 
have learned, the friendships you've made, and the 
memories we've shared which will forever be cherished.  
 
Although we will miss you dearly, we have every confidence 
that you will continue to shine and make a positive impact 
wherever you go. Stay curious, kind, and resilient as you 
embrace the exciting challenges that lie ahead. Farewell 
and best of luck, Year 6!  



  

 

 

 

 

Wow what another amazing year for Friends of St Chad’s. Thank you to everyone who has contributed, 
donated or volunteered to support. 

 

We have been truly overwhelmed by your generosity this school year. 

 

Here’s a snap shot of what your support and contributions have achieved this year: 

 

· Christmas celebrations including, whole of school Christmas Pantomime, Christmas tree, Santa visit and 
gift for every child. 

· Our favourite the school discos 

· Gift days 

· Commemorative Coronation gifts and Coronation celebration Day 

· £500 donation whole of school recommended reads 

· Easter Egg hunt and chocolate egg for every child 

· £800 donation towards school trips 

· Y6 Leavers Hoodies 

· 23/24 new reception class stay and play at The Edge Playgym 

· £1160 Raised in Spring Sponsorship challenge 

· £560.38 Fiver challenge 

A HUGE £4000 donation to pay for the Outdoor Library. 

 

Have a wonderful summer break everyone. The committee are already making plans for the new school term. 

 

Anyone who has a passion in supporting are welcome to join, please contact us via Facebook, or 
email  @foscteam@outlook.com 

 

 

Thank you  



 A thank you to you all... 

 

Wow! What a year it has been! As we bid farewell to another memorable academic year, we are filled 
with immense pride and joy for the incredible achievements we have shared together.  
 
It has been a year of growth, learning, and exciting experiences that have shaped us as a school and 
have given us many a reason to be proud.  
 
We started the year with a bang, embarking on the unforgettable Year 6 residential trip. The laughter, 
friendship, and unforgettable moments created lasting memories for our pupils and we wish the very 
same for our next year’s Year 6 class. Following this, our pupils have had the opportunity to attend many 
other school trips: Filey beach, Cannon Hall Farm, Bradley Woods, Ripon Crime and Punishment 
museum and Bagshaw museum to name a few.  
 
Throughout the year, we celebrated learning in various ways, from the lovely ‘Drop Everything and Read’ 
sessions to the impressive science showcase events and art galleries. I’d like to take this opportunity to 
say thank you for your support at these events- we all appreciate your attendance.  
Our school has welcomed an array of exciting visitors, from authors who inspired us with their stories to 
the emergency services and local artist, Roger Davies. Father Christmas even came to visit! Wow! Again, 
a huge thank you to FOSC for making this (and so many other things!) happen– we are so thankful of 
your support. 
 
After School Clubs have been thriving- something we hope will continue next year. From the artistic 
wonders of Jumping Clay and Lego Club to the discipline of Taekwondo and other sports, we are very 
proud of the extracurricular offer we have had this year.  
 
Our wonderful school choir has filled school events throughout the year. They have also enjoyed 
attending some fantastic events such as the Young Voices and Voices Together performances. I’m sure 
that you’ll all agree that they sound amazing and are always a treat to hear. 
 
Our school’s dedication to giving back to the community was evident through our support for various 
charities. The Shoebox appeal, Children in Need, Red Nose Day, and Jeans for Genes Day, to name a 
few, demonstrated the compassionate spirit of our school. Again, thank you for the support. 
This year has also seen the development of our primary science laboratory- I don’t think anybody will 
ever forget the day it was installed- so exciting! The anticipation is evident for the official opening of the 
lab in the upcoming school year. This fantastic addition will undoubtedly further ignite the passion for 
science in our pupils. We can’t wait!  
 
We have enjoyed showcasing the creativity and talent in our school through weekly instrument lessons 
for all pupils from Year 1 to Year 6. We also witnessed outstanding performances such as the EYFS/KS1 
nativity and the delightful rendition of Peter Pan by KS2. 
 
We have achieved remarkable milestones with pride. January saw our SIAMs inspection where we were 
awarded a "good" in all areas, acknowledging the warm, inviting atmosphere of our school. Following 
that, in February, the prestigious World Class School accreditation recognised us as the only primary 
school in Calderdale to receive this honour. As we eagerly await the Green Flag Eco award results and 
our recent Ofsted report, we are confident that they will showcase the excellence and progress we have 
achieved as a school. We cannot wait to share these with you!  
 
This year has been nothing short of extraordinary, and we extend our heartfelt gratitude to all our pupils, 
staff, and parents for their support and enthusiasm. Together, we have made this year one to remember. 
 
As we embark on the next chapter of our journey, we are excited to see where the future leads us. We 
look forward to continuing to nurture the growth of our children and creating more moments of pride and 
accomplishment. At TASC, our vision is ‘Proud to be Growing and Succeeding Together’- let’s see where 
next year will take us shall we?  
 
Thank you for being an integral part of our amazing school community. Wishing you all a restful and safe 
summer.  
 
Mrs Dawson 


